TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
COMMISSIONER SID MILLER

May 22, 2024

Dr. Jeannie Meza-Chavez
Superintendent

San Elizario ISD

P O Box 920

San Elizario, TX 79849-0920

Dear Dr. Meza-Chavez,

Howdy neighbors! I'm thrilled to share the exciting news that your district has been
chosen for the Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program, facilitated by the Texas Department
of Agriculture. This program provides an invaluable addition to your nutrition initiatives,
offering your team the opportunity to both nourish and educate students. By introducing
children to an extra serving of fresh, healthy food, we're ensuring they have the energy
they need to excel in the classroom while learning healthy habits that will benefit them
for years to come.

This program is available for select districts and campuses on a limited basis. The
current award for San Elizario ISD stands at $83,384.73 for the 2024-2025 school year.
Our team will provide further details to your child nutrition director regarding eligible
schools and participation guidelines. Congratulations on securing this award and thank
you for your leadership in introducing this nutritious addition to the school day, which
also bolsters support for Texas agricultural producers.

S\

Sid Miller

Texas Agriculture Commissioner

Sincerely,
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